Temporary service relocation of
Kowloon City Elderly Health Centre

The Department of Health today (July 17) announced that the Kowloon City
Elderly Health Centre (EHC), located at the ground floor, Lions Clubs Health
Centre, 80 Hau Wong Road, Kowloon City, will be temporarily closed from July
20 for urgent renovation works. Medical consultation services with prior
appointments originally at this EHC will continue to be provided to the
elderly at the San Po Kong EHC located at the second floor, Robert Black
Health Centre, 600 Prince Edward Road East, San Po Kong.

Affected users with prior appointments at the Kowloon City EHC will be
informed of the relocation arrangements. Service of the Kowloon City EHC is
expected to resume on August 10.

For enquiries, please call 2382 3757. For details of the EHCs, please
visit www.elderly.gov.hk/eindex.html.
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